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July 23, 1985

The Honorable Charlie Rose
Chairman
Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
Committee on House Administration
Subcommittee on Office Systems
722 H.O. B. Annex 1
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Rose:

In response to your letter of 23 July, please be advised that our company
does not conduct any business with the government of South Africa.

Sincerely,

George L. Betts
General Manager
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